
 
 

 

MMS STUDENT COUNCIL IS 

PARTICIPATNG IN THE 

CANDY BUY BACK PROGRAM 

TO SUPPORT TROOPS 

 

WE ARE COLLECTING 

UNOPENED HALLOWEEN CANDY 

FROM NOVEMEMBER 4th – 8th 

IN  BOXES IN THE MAIN  

                LOBBY BY THE LIBRAY 

 

THE CANDY COLLECTED 

WILL BE SHIPPED TO 

TROOPS OVERSEAS 


